
 

 

\ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McCartins Road Landslip Repairs to Begin 

Repair works at the McCartins Road, Turtons Creek landslip will be commencing soon following the 

approval of works at today’s Additional Council Meeting. 

The landslip occurred during the June storm event and resulted in restricted road access for local 

residents. The cost to repair the landslip is estimated to be $266,980 excluding GST. 

The repair of other storm-impacted infrastructure is also expected to be underway soon. The repair works 

are expected to take many months due to the number of roads needing attention and the extent of 

damage received. 

The repair works are being managed by Regional Roads Victoria via their Alliance maintenance 

arrangement. Local contractors are also expected to be engaged.   

Funding allocated by South Gippsland Shire Council for the repair of storm-impacted infrastructure will be 

reimbursed by the Victorian Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.   

 

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Chair Administrator, Julie Eisenbise: 

“We are pleased that funding was been able to be approved quickly to help expedite the commencement  

of the landslip repair, which will restore road access for members of our community.  

 

Although Council will not be managing these works directly we will still be closely involved and look  

forward to seeing the infrastructure repaired. The roadworks will result in delays on some travel routes  

so we would like to encourage residents to please be patient and to travel carefully through any construction 

works.” 

To view all of Council’s media releases please visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/media 

For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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